
   
 
19 January 2024 

 

Deanna Reynolds 
Planning Administration Officer 
Ashburton District Council 
PO Box 94 
ASHBURTON 7740 
[delivered to: deanna.reynolds@adc.govt.nz] 

 

Tēnā koe Deanna, 

SUBDIVISION CONSENT SUB23/0066 – 21 MELROSE ROAD, ALLENTON, ASHBURTON 

Te Rūnanga o Arowhenua (Arowhenua) and Aoraki Environmental Consultancy Limited (AECL) thank 
you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the subdivision consent of 21 Melrose Road prepared 
by David Harford Consulting Limited (ref: 259 and dated 30 November 2023) on behalf of Allenton 
Rugby Football Club (Incorporated) to enable the creation of one additional allotment from Lot 2 DP 
382372. 
 
AECL have reviewed the resource consent application on behalf of Arowhenua rūnanga and can 
confirm that the proposal will not cause adverse effects on any cultural values rūnanga hold for the 
application site and wider area.  Arowhenua and AECL only ask that an Accidental Discovery Protocol 
condition be imposed and accepted on relevant consents (subdivision and land use) to ensure that the 
appropriate procedures are followed if bones and/or artefacts were to be discovered during 
earthworks and construction activities. 

Please contact the writer if you have any questions. 

Kā mihi, 

 
 

 
Ally Crane 
General Manager 
Aoraki Environmental Consultancy Limited 
8A Washdyke Flat Road, Washdyke| PO Box 885, Timaru 7940 
Mobile: 027 643 9686 | Office: 03 684 8723 
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